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Via Email and Electronic Comment Filing System  
 
 
June 28, 2013 
 
Lisa Hone 
Deputy Division Chief, TAPD 
Wireline Competition Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

RE: Schools and Libraries Universal Support Mechanism, CC Docket 02-6 
Request Regarding Consortia Participating in the Schools and Libraries  
Program in Funding Years 2011 and 2012 

 
 
Dear Ms. Hone: 
 
Pursuant to a request from Federal Communications Commission (FCC) staff, USAC is providing 
information and data regarding the participation of consortia in the Schools and Libraries Program for 
Funding Years (FYs) 2011 and 2012.  In response to this request, USAC has prepared a report that 
provides the following information:  (1) the type of consortium (i.e., SLC consortium or state 
consortium); (2) the type of consortium members (i.e., libraries, schools, school districts, or 
combination of different types of entities); (3) the number of FCC Form 471 funding applications that 
have been filed by consortia in FY 2011 and FY 2012; (4) the total number of schools and libraries 
that receive eligible services and equipment through consortia; and (5) the total amount of funding that 
has been requested by consortia for FY 2011 and FY 2012.  A copy of the report that provides this 
information is attached as Appendix A to this letter.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this information and data. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Melvin R. Blackwell 
Vice President, Schools and Libraries Division 
 
 
Enclosure 


